MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

BETWEEN:

Dawson Creek and Chetwynd Aboriginal Education Advisory Council

AND:

School District No. 59 (Peace River South)

AND:

The Ministry of Education

Working together in harmony, trust and mutual collaboration with respect and honour for all Aboriginal peoples, we will develop culturally appropriate and meaningful programs for the benefit and success of all Aboriginal learners. As partners, we jointly recognize our collective responsibility for the success of all Aboriginal learners attending public schools in School District No. 59 (Peace River South). We, the undersigned agree to the terms of this Aboriginal Education Enhancement Agreement. This Agreement is in effect from July 1, 2011 to June 30, 2015.

Dated in Chetwynd, BC on the 21st day of June, 2011.

Honourable George Abbott Minister of Education

Kathy Sawchuk, Superintendent School District No. 59 (Peace River South)

Wayne Ezeard, Trustee

School District No. 59 (Peace River South)

Tammy Schock, Chair

Dawson Creek Aboriginal Education Advisory Council

Mode

Glenda Groves, Chair

Chetwynd Aboriginal Education Advisory

Council

Isabelle Eagle-Friesen, Elder

Dawson Creek Aboriginal Education Advisory

Council